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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, August 01, 2012 2:34 PM
To: 'Brian Flaherty'
Subject: Redwood Road Chevron (#9-2142; RO502)
Attachments: ENF_REF_L_2012-06-14.pdf

Hi Brian, 
I did get your voice mail from July 25th, but I was between trips out of town so could not get back to you as quickly as I’d 
have liked.  Regardless, I wanted to make sure you’re aware the case was transferred to the RWQCB due to the lack of 
timely progress (see attached).  I can still access the case on Geotracker and if you wanted to submit the work plan 
addendum to the ACEH ftp site I can cross check it against what was uploaded to Geotracker, and potentially approve 
acceptance (receipt) of the addendum.  That would be about as far as I can go, but it would help the RWQCB move the 
site forward a smidge.  Don’t forget, ACEH would require the perjury statement for acceptance.  The incomplete 
submittal (only to the State and not to the County) appears to be the principal reason it has been delayed.  It’s a good way 
to slow down progress; we’ve more than enough work to not be aware of every submittal on Geotracker. 
Regards, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


